
I write to you today in response to the chance you may want to redistrict Columbia County! As a 
concerned citizen and a Rural property owner I am very worried Portland failed and ignored politics 
would impact our way of life. They are in shambles. I will fight this all the way! Shelly Lessard Scappoose 
Oregon  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


